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Good day!

 

Here attached is a Letter, with endorsement from Deputy Speaker Rep. Deogracias Victor “DV” B. Savellano as per attached
cover letter, to Forest Management Bureau Director Marcial C. Amaro, Jr., CESO III dated July 30, 2021 regarding the
above-
mentioned subject.

 

Kindly acknowledge upon receipt. Thank you very much and keep safe!

 

Sincerely,

 

June Leonard L. Colobong

Technical Assistant for PBIDC

Office of the Secretary

Department of Trade and Industry

Makati City, Philippines

 

Phone: 0935 462 2069

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
The entire content of this email message is confidential and/or privileged. This email is intended for an individual or entity to whom they are
addressed and should not be disseminated, distributed or copied without prior consent.
In case you have received this email in error, make sure to
immediately notify the sender and delete the email afterward. Views and opinions expressed herein are those of the sender and do not necessarily
reflect the views of DTI and/or PBIDC.

 

Connect with us
on your favorite social netw orks 



 
 


DISCLAIMER: This email is confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete immediately;
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do not use it for any purpose, nor disclose its contents to anyone. Views and opinions expressed herein are those of the
sender and do
not necessarily reflect the views of DTI. 
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